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6th February 2020
Dear Parents

Year One – Inter-School Sports Competition

On Tuesday 25th February, we have been invited to a Year 1 Inter-School Sports Competition which will be held at Berkhamsted Sportspace. The event will consist of a range of multi-skills activities.

The event starts at  12.30pm and finishes at 2.45pm. We will provide transport to the event, but children will need picking up from Berkhamsted Sportspace at 2.45pm. Children will need their Little Gaddesden PE kits and hoodies as well as trainers and their water bottles.

There is no cost for the event but we need your consent for your child to take part and to travel to Berkhamsted by mini-bus. You can give consent via your School Gateway account. Alternatively, please complete the slip below and return it to the Office.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Miles

PE Subject Lead
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Year One Inter-School Sports Competition
I give my permission for my child ………………………………. to take part in the inter-school sports competitionon Tuesday 25th February and to travel there by min-bus.
I will collect my child from Berkhamsted Sportspace at 2.45pm
Signed:……………………………………………………….

Date: …………………………………….

